
 

 
 
 
6th September 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term, we will be offering a Girls Football Club for Year 5/6 run by 
Total Sports. 
 
This club will be on Thursdays after school and run from 3:30 until 4:15pm. 
The club will run for 5 sessions starting on Thursday 21st September and 
finishing on Thursday 26th October. 
 
Please ensure your child brings with them the following items to each session: 
 

 P.E. kit (Shirt/Shorts/Socks) 

 Shin pads 

 Trainers and boots  

Please return slips by Friday 8th September. 

If you have any further queries, please see me in Class 3. 
Thanks 
Will Gardiner 
w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Girls’ Football collection arrangements (please circle one of the 
following options) 
 
My child’s name: 
 
I will collect my child at 4:15pm 
 
My child can go home on his/her own 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 
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